
Sierra Vista Neighborhood Association 
Minutes 

July 13, 2015 
 

 I read the minutes aloud at the meeting since they were unable to be posted on-
line. There have been recurrent problems with accessing our Association page through 
RCONA.  Sue Jones will set up a Facebook page for our Association. 
 Audrey Hargrave called everyone on our attendance list to notify us of tonight’s 
meeting. Thank you, Audrey.  Glenda Hay updated our attendance list and emailed it to 
Ann Newberry. 
 Mark Smith, RCONA Treasurer, will meet with Karen Perrin, our Association 
treasurer, to set up access to our bank account. He will also help President Ann 
Newberry fill out the form for the National Association Town Watch and check to see 
what the hold up on our web site access is. 
 The rest of the meeting was devoted to figuring out what to do for National Night 
Out.  It was decided that we would have free Otter pops, bottled water, purchased 
cookies, city play kits and advertising packs as our freebies.  The city game box and a 
candy walk (icing on cupcakes might melt so we’ll use hard candy instead) will provide 
entertainment for kids.  
 Trader Joe’s may provide free bottled water. Sue Jones will do the purchasing for 
National Night Out so we can get the receipts as close to the  $100 from RCONA as 
possible. 
 Ann has freezer space for the Otterpops, I have a medium cooler for the pops on 
NNO, and several other people mentioned having coolers as well. 
 Mary Titus, our sponsor, has suggested snow cones and face painting in an 
email to MS Newberry. I will man the sign-in sheets and hand out the city goodie bags 
when people sign in. 
 This gave Rebecca enough to put in the flyer. She will get it to Mary Titus for 
printing this or next week. Bonnie Hunt volunteered to distribute flyers on Yosemite, 
Audrey Hargrave for Manzanita, me for Alta Vista & El Dorado from Shasta to the high 
school, Rebecca & Sue the area from Shasta to the RR tracks and east to Valencia, 
Ann Newberry from Valencia to the high school. 
 National Night Out will be our meeting for August on August 4 from 6:30 - 8:00 
pm. 
Our next official meeting will be September 14 at 6:30 at Spanger in the library. 
 
Ann Wasgatt 
  
    


